
  
Manalapan-Englishtown Summer Math Assignment 

Rising 4th-8th Graders 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Over the summer, we hope each student will retain the skills, knowledge, and content mastered over 

the course of this school year. For mathematics, we will be using the IXL program. Please have your 

child log in through Classlink using their MERS Gmail account.  

 

Math teachers have already identified “Recommended Skills” for your child based upon their 

placement for the upcoming year. Please see the 2025 Summer Math Assignment table for your 

child’s respective summer assignment and math log. 

 

For 7 weeks starting in July, your child will complete the required skills recommended per week. 

The student needs to have completed these skills with a proficiency SmartScore of 80 or higher (a 

SmartScore of 100 indicates mastery). They can track their progress throughout the summer using the 

appropriate IXL Summer Math Log. There are also graphic organizers attached to each log that 

your child should use to show all of their work. Feel free to print more than one sheet per week or use 

additional scrap paper, as needed. 

 

The summer work will be counted as a homework assignment.   

 

Thank you for your understanding, cooperation, and continued support.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mary Jo Mikhail, Ed.D. 

Supervisor of Mathematics 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o_fRpP2eV0vgRoDfWy-C4-bSGEqBFiWY/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13AtPpv7yFqV9Pp4XYtqC2J333x9jpR6KBMqh2-No-tQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13AtPpv7yFqV9Pp4XYtqC2J333x9jpR6KBMqh2-No-tQ/edit?usp=sharing

